To: Trustees of the Abbott Memorial Library, Librarian’s Report [December 14, 2015]

1. Circulation Statistics in November: 188 (last year: 231;in 2013: 229).

2. Patron Tally in November: 174 (last year: 160; in 2013: 180).

# new patrons in November: 1.

Computer use in November: 8 users/ 2.5 hours (last year: 8 users/ 5.25 hours ).

WiFi use recorded in November: 1 users/ .5 hour.

Volunteer hours for November: 42 hours (desk coverage, library tasks, annual appeal).

3. Programs in November:

The Lantern Making Workshop and Parade with Murray Ngoima was a lot of fun. 8 adults and 6
children attended. We created 7 unique lanterns using chopsticks, basket reed, coffee filter paper
and glue. At5 pm we walked to the top of Artistree’s small hill. Nice photos appeared in the
newspaper, thanks to Rick Russell. Also thanks to the board of trustees for providing
refreshments.

4. Upcoming Programs: Winter Speaker Series.

5. Atyear’s end, I am once again coordinating the annual audiobook order for the LUV Coop.

Cory



